
Online Learning 
A big thank you to all of you who have been 

joining in with our live lessons on Google 

Classroom, whilst it has been a great pleasure 

teaching the children online we are really 

looking forward to welcoming all the children 

back on Monday!!  

In the event of a bubble closure we will 

resume our online provision via Google 

classroom. 
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Dates/times for 

Diary 
 

Nursery times: 

AM: 8:55 – 11:55 

PM: 12:40 – 15:40 

Full Time: 8:55 – 15:40 

 

All children return to 

school:8/3/21 

Last day of Spring 

term:31/3/21 

First day of Summer 

term:20/4/21 

 

 

 

Sound of the week 

 
We are reintroducing our sound of the week and 

next week it will be the sound ‘f’, please could you 

work with your child to find something in your 

house that starts with the sound ‘f’ and send a 

picture to your class teacher. This will be used 

both in class and in our live lessons 

Ladybird: 

nsymes@bessemergrange.southwark.sch.uk 

Butterfly:  

aodwubeng@bessemergrange.southwark.sch.uk 

Many thanks,  

 

The Nursery Team 

 

Ladybird – Ned Symes, Gina 

Collingridge 

 

Butterfly – Anastasia Owusu, 

Jodie Speer  

 

Jaci Doherty working 

throughout both classrooms 

                                   
 

 
Please, please, 

please label 

your child’s 

belongings!!! 

Our week 

We have been reading a different story each day 

from Julia Donaldson’s Tales from Acorn Wood 

collection. The children absolutely love these books 

and they have helped support the teaching of 

rhythm and rhyme during carpet and focus sessions. 

We have also been matching numerals with objects 

to five and beyond, segmenting and blending sounds 

orally and practising balancing and different 

exercises daily, not to mention celebrating World 

Book Day yesterday!! 


